
MSLPAC COVID Safety Protocols for Private Events
as of August 2022

As part of Main Street Landing, the Performing Arts Center follows guidelines to ensure
the safety of our tenants, as well as our patrons. In addition, we have added safety
guidelines based on industry/live performance practices which in turn are based on the
current science and data and are therefore subject to change. Please make sure you
are comfortable with these requirements before renting space or attending events at
Main Street Landing.

● Checking proof of vaccinations or negative test results and masking is not
mandatory; events are allowed to implement these safety measures if they wish.

● Hand sanitizer stations are conveniently located in multiple locations throughout
the facility.

● All Main Street Landing buildings and bathrooms are frequently cleaned and
sanitized by professional staff.

● The Performing Arts Center office will be open, but only meeting with clients who
schedule directly with our office.

If you have any questions in regards to these protocols please reach out directly to the
Performing Arts Center office- mariah@mainstreetlanding.com or (802) 540-3018.

Thanks,
The Main Street Landing Performing Arts Center Team

Main Street Landing reserves the right to add or cancel in-person events and implement safety protocols
based on company policies, local, and national guidelines.
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